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A. Meeting Opening

1. Call to Order by School Board Chair

2. Roll Call by Superintendent of Schools

B. Opening Comments by the School Board and Superintendent
Bev Slough shared her enthusiasm for the agenda topic.

Kelly Barrera shared she was looking forward to today's workshop topic.
She congratulated St. Johns County's overall Teacher of the Year, Mr. Andrew Burk.
Mr. Burk teaches at Valley Ridge Academy.

Tim Forson congratulated Mr. Andrew Burk for winning Teacher of the Year for
St. Johns County. He thanked all the teachers in the county for their hard
work and dedication.

C. Workshop Topics

1. Growth Management Update presented by Nicole Cubbedge, Executive Director
for Planning and Government Relations

D. Public Comment

1. Stacie Morales, Nocatee, Florida.
Ms. Morales spoke about parent rights/consent form.

2. Elizabeth Wittstadt, Saint Johns, Florida 32259.
Ms. Wittstadt spoke about growth in St. Johns County and
health consent form.

3. Jennifer Keenan, Ponte Vedra, Florida 32081.
Ms. Keenan spoke about the health consent form.

4. Jean Moore, World Golf Village, St. Augustine, Florida.
Ms. Moore spoke about the health consent form.

5. Josh Sargent, North West, Saint Johns, Florida.
Mr. Sargent spoke about growth management.

E. Closing Comments by the School Board and Superintendent

Kelly Barrera mentioned the possibility of getting special appropriated funding for
growth.

Bev Slough voiced she would be attending a Legislature Conference, February 2-4,
and would bring up the growth challenges.

Bill Mignon thanked Mrs. Cubbedge for her continued hard work.

Tim Forson shared that there was discussion regarding special allocation for growth on
January 24. He thanked Nicole Cubbedge, Wayne King, and Gretchen Saunders
for their hard work,

F. Adjournment at 11:27 a.m.
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